RECEIVED)

Riverside Cemetery PO Box 294 Windsor, NY 13865 Gail Bagg, President – Cell – 607-743-6936

Date: August 28, 2015

Windsor Town Board Superintendent of Highways, Richard Kohlbach Town Supervisor, Carolyn Price 124 Main Street Windsor, NY 13865

Dear Carolyn and Richard:

A while back we had asked for help when we have some dead trees that need to be cut down and chipped up. We find ourselves needing some help now and I'm hoping I can walk through the cemetery and point out some areas of concern. We are hoping some cypress trees can be removed if they have turned brown and died. Also, I'm hoping the large pine trees you encounter when driving on the roadways can be trimmed up so the cars don't hit them. As per my conversation with Bill McInytre after you discussed this topic at a Board Meeting, we understand that it might take a couple of months if you decide you can help.

Our funds are so limited and this will help out greatly with the appearance at Riverside Cemetery. We recently had to repair our gate and fence at the upper end, so we are trying to keep the Cemetery in good repair.

Thanks for your consideration of this concern with the landscaping at Riverside Cemetery.

Sincerely,

Gail Bagg, Board President